Garnock
Connections

Go Wild in Garnock Spring Bingo
Butterflies

See what species you can spot from your
homes and gardens throughout April and
May. Remember to record your sightings on
iRecord. Instructions on how to register to
use iRecord can be found on the Garnock
Connections website at Go Wild in Garnock
and the iRecord website.

Visit iRecord at
https://www.brc.ac.uk/irecord/
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Visit Garnock Connections at
www.garnockconnections.org.uk
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